
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

12. KIDSFIRST KINDERGARTENS - MAIREHAU 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to a request for funding from Kidsfirst Kindergartens Mairehau for 

$1,135 to assist with the purchase of a new set of large wooden boxes to be used by the children in 
outdoor and physical active play. 

 
The Board resolved to grant $1,135 from its 2005/06 SCAP Fund to Kidsfirst Kindergartens Mairehau 
to assist with the purchase of large wooden boxes. 

 
 


